

November 5, 2018

Dear Patrick Brabazon (Area A), Dear Mark Gisborne (Area B), Dear Clay Brander (Area C), Dear Sandy McCormick (Area D), and Dear Andrew Fall (Area E):

On behalf of the Texada Island Chamber of Commerce, I would like to congratulate you on your recent qathet Regional District election wins and appointment by acclamation (Texada) to represent the residents within our region.

The election clearly lit up community engagement about many vital issues and it must have been a wonderful opportunity to learn about citizens' hopes, ideas, and concerns.

The Texada Island Chamber of Commerce is just one of many important organizations on Texada. We are working with others to do what we can to keep our community a vibrant and livable rural area.

Perhaps our Chamber will ask to come and speak at one of the Committee of the Whole meetings someday soon, in which case I look forward to meeting you in person. Should you ever come to Texada for a meeting, please know that I would certainly look forward to meeting you while you're here.

Wishing you all the very best,

Cindy Babyn
President
Texada Island Chamber of Commerce
604-344-0428
Cbabyn@gmail.com
Texadachamber.com